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NFLL Social Committee Meeting Notes 02/03/2025

Attendees: Arlys Medlicott, Diana Yarbrough, Greg Master, Helen Dodds, Joanne Handlong, Monica
Karels, Roland Tanner

This meeting was held at the Downtown Mesa Library boardroom, starting at 10:00 a.m.

Aryls opened the meeting by announcing that she is now the Chair of the Social Committee and would
be representing the committee at Council meetings. She said that she was appointed to the Chair
informally at the Open House. The NFLL Council has not taken official action on her appointment.

The schedule for the next three months was discussed.

Monica and Diana were looking into a tour of the Mesa Police Victims Unit for February but could not
finalize it due to illness. They will try to set this up for a future event.

Greg is looking into a tour of MD Helicopters for March but has not yet been able to make contact with
the appropriate person.

Schedule for February :

2/13 - Out-to-lunch at Garcias, arranged and hosted by Roland — Flyer has been sent out.
No tour this month

2/25 - Study Hall at Uncle Bears — Arlys will arrange and host

Schedule for March:

3/13 - Out-to-lunch at place TBD — Monica will arrange and host
Tentative Tour of MD Helicopters (?) — Greg is trying to arrange

3/25 - Study Hall at Spinatos in Tempe — Joanne will arrange and host

The April schedule will be addressed at the next meeting.

The annual picnic was discussed. Low turnout in the past few years is problematic and the Social
Committee feels that the turnout does not warrant the amount of work involved in planning and hosting
it. Aryls will address this at the next NFLL Council Meeting. In the meantime, the committee will look for
viable alternatives that might be more enticing to the membership and lessen the amount of work for
the Social Committee.

The meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.

The next meeting is planned for Monday, March 3, at 10:00 a.m., in the Downtown Mesa Library
boardroom.

Respectfully submitted by Joanne Handlong



